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-MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR
No. _2012-154

TO : ALL PROVINCIAL GOVERNORS, CITY/MUNICIPAL MAYORS,
PUNONG BARANGAYS, THE ARMM REGIONAL GOVERNOR AND
DILG REGIONAL SECRETARY, SANGGUNIANG KABATAAN
FEDERATION PRESIDENTS AT ALL LEVELS, SANGGUNIANG
KABATAAN CHAIRPERSONS AND MEMBERS, DILG REGIONAL
DIRECTORS AND FIELD OFFICERS AND OTHERS CONCERNED

Septembgr 13 2012

SUBJECT : UNESCO CLUB WORLD HERITAGE EDUCATION AND ENCOUNTER

The National Association of UNESCO Clubs in the Philippines (NAUCP), Inc., in
partnership with UNESCO National Commission of the Philippines will spearhead the
UNESCO Club World Heritage Education and Encounter, a seminar-workshop series in
Ifugao on October 11-13, 2012, in llocos on October 18-20, 2012 and in Palawan on
October 25-27, 2012 with the Theme: “Youth, Social Media and Natural and Cultural
Heritage Preservation”.

In view of the above, and upon the request of Prof. Serafin A. Arviola, Jr.,
NAUCP Chairman, all Local Chief Executives are hereby encouraged to allow the
participation of their SK youth leaders and young local legislators ages 35 years old and
below to the abovementioned activity, on official time.

The payment of registration fee in the amount of Eight Thousand Five Hundred
(Php 8,500) Pesos per workshop series per participant to defray the costs of venue,
meals and snacks and materials, and applicable travel expenses may be authorized
chargeable against local funds, subject to the availability thereof, and to the usual
accounting and auditing requirements and to all pertinent laws, rules and regulations.

The NAUCP shall submit a post-activity report to the DILG Secretary, through the
National Barangay Operations Office (NBOO), within a month after the conduct of the
said activity, with the following prescribed format:

I Executive Brief;

Il. List of Participants;

1. Outputs of Technical Sessions;

V. Issues and Agreements or Recommendations, if any;
V Total Fees collected and Disbursed; and

VI.  Appendices, if any.

For more information, please contact Ms. Angeli Bustria, the Executive Director
of NAUCP at mobile no. 09175441543, telephone no. 632-2080785 or email at
pfucca@gmail.com.

All DILG Regional Directors and Field Officers are hereby directed to cause the
widest dissemination of this Memorandum Circular.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

PAQUITO N. @CHOA, JR.
Executivé Secretary it



